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May 6, 2021

Administrator
New Richland Care Center
312  Northeast 1st Street
New Richland, MN  56072

RE:  CCN: 245316
 Survey Cycle Start Date: April 21, 2021

Dear Administrator:

On April 21, 2021 a survey was completed at your facility by the Minnesota Department of Health to investigate
complaints to determine if your facility was in compliance with Federal participation requirements for skilled
nursing facilities and/or nursing facilities participating in the Medicare and/or Medicaid programs.  At the time
of survey, complaints were substantiated but no deficiencies were issued, because corrective action was taken
prior to the survey.  A plan of correction is not required.

Also at the time of this survey, the investigator also assessed compliance with Minnesota Department of Health
Nursing Home Rules.  The investigator from the Minnesota Department of Health, found no violations of these
rules promulgated under Minnesota Statute   §   144.653 and/or Minnesota Statute   §   144A.10.   

The Minnesota Department of Health is documenting the State Licensing Correction Orders using federal
software.  Please disregard the heading of the fourth column which states, "Provider's Plan of Correction."  This
applies to federal deficiencies only.   

Electronically attached is your copy of the Federal CMS-2567 Form and State Form.   

Feel free to contact me if you have questions.

   
Melissa Poepping, Health Program Representative Senior
Program Assurance | Licensing and Certification   
Minnesota Department of Health   
P.O. Box 64970   
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55164-0970   
Phone: 651-201-4117   
Email: melissa.poepping@state.mn.us
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